
 

We hope you all had an enjoyable start to the school year. If you would like to connect with any Home and 

School Executive or coordinator for any reason, please do so using the following contact information.  

 

Executive: 

PRESIDENT – Vidya Dath (Vidya.dath@gmail.com ) 

VICE PRESIDENT - Sarah Kahnamoui (hawryluksarah@hotmail.com ) 

TREASURER - Sam Forrest (skreglewski@hotmail.com ) 

SECRETARY – Heather Rickard (hlrickard77@gmail.com ) 

 

Our Food Day Coordinators  - with many thanks for your time and expertise. 

MILK – Sarah Kahnamoui (hawryluksarah@hotmail.com ) 

SUBWAY – Michele Quinn (fishlips20012001@yahoo.com ) 

PITA PIT – Mags McLaren (magsmclaren@hotmail.com ) 

PIZZA PIZZA – Jennifer Frank (jenandcurtfrank@bell.net ) 

BOOSTER JUICE – Heather Pickles (heather@arkandstalk.com ) 

 

Additional Coordinators – again, with many thanks for your time and expertise 

TERRY FOX - Thanks to Nadine Parry for coordinating this year. 

HOLIDAY PRODUCTION – Cindy Sharp (sharpette03@yahoo.ca ) 

STAFF APPRECIATION – TBD – please contact Vidya Dath if you are interested in coordinating this event 

FUN FAIR – Ellie Millard (elliejmillard@gmail.com ) 

FUNDSCRIP – Melanie Hughes (msykes@clac.ca) and Kim Duggan (kiwiduggan@hotmail.com) 

YEARBOOK COMMITTEE – Julie Reid (star-xd@cogeco.ca ) 

FALL EVENT COMMITTEE –Sam Forrest (skreglewski@hotmail.com) 

 

Thank you to all parents who volunteer their time and expertise to the betterment of our Bobcats educational 

experience. 

 

 

The Yearbook Committee appreciates submitted photos throughout the year. If you are attending an event, 

cross-country, 3 pitch, holiday production etc. we are happy to accept your photos. Please send to 

balaclavayearbook@gmail.com 

 

Please HOLD THE DATE for our Upcoming FALL EVENT on October 27th. 

The planning committee is working on the plans and details of this event and we will send an update as soon 

as we can! 

 

Our operating budget for this school year is $18,000. We receive part of this budget from our Food Day 

programs. The remaining we need to fundraise. Please consider supporting our events, and encouraging your 

family and friends to participate also. Notifications for all events will be sent out as they become available.  

 


